NOTICE OF BOARD OPENING:

The MclIntosh County Board of Commissioners
will be making a Non-Public Representative ap-
pointment to the Coastal Regional Commission
Council.

If you are interested in being considered for this
appointment, please mail a resumé, along with

the Citizen Board Application, to the Board of
Commissioners at PO. Box 584 Darien, GA 31305.

Board applications are available at www.mcin-
toshcountyga.com or upon request at the Annex
building located at 1200 Northway.

Applications will be accepted until July 5, 2022.
Sherrell Davis
McIntosh County Clerk




